WTLN; Apopka, Florida; 1520 kc/s:

February 10, 1969

Mr. John Sampson

L1448 Wveliff Drive
Winston, Salem

North Carolina 27106

Dear Mr. Sampson:

Thank you for your reception report. We at
WILN were excited about your receiving us.
The program material you copied is in order
and it does check with our operating logs.

If you happen to hear the station
in the future, we would be glad to hear from
you.

Soincerely yours,

S22 7§EWQ
fom Moffit, Jr.

Station Manager
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